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                                              03 November 2019 

To all sailors, deep sea fishers and all recreational port users, 

 

Sailing PE and PEDSAC will be hosting a Port of Port Elizabeth Pilots Exemption Evening in the 

PEDSAC function room. The function will take place on 14 November from 18h00 with a 

presentation of the knowledge required by the holder of a Port Elizabeth Port Exemption Certificate. 

The training will be conducted by Greg Stone, senior Pilot of the Port,  with assistance from Morven 

Maclean from SAMSA and Ian Grey as Regional Director of NSRI. 

 

PEY and PEYS registration numbers, which are issued by the local clubs PEDSAC and SAILING PE, on 

behalf of the Port, are a confirmation that the holders of the Port registration numbers comply to 

the regulations set out in the Pilot Exemption Certificate. 

 

The evening is open to all recreational port users, though 

space will be limited. If you wish to attend please send an 

attendance request on the following link: 

https://sailingpe.co.za/contact/ 

or email: 

mark@performanceyachting.co.za  

For any queries please contact us as above or call 

Morven Maclean on 083 409 3582. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
 

Mark Dawson 

Commodore 

SailingPE 
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